
 

 

 

 

November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Christmas Raffle  
 
We will be having a Christmas Raffle this year to raise funds for our outdoor 
area improvements. 
 
4th December – Christmas Jumper and Raffle Donation Day 
This year we ask for donations for our raffle to be brought into school on 
Wednesday, 4th December.  These donations can be wrapped chocolate, new 
gifts, bottles etc.  On this day we want to make this part of our advent 
celebrations and request that your child attends nursery wearing their 
Christmas Jumper or wearing Christmassy colours. 
 
You will be able to buy raffle tickets online via Parentmail, by clicking the 3 lines 
at the top of the page, click payments, click shop at the bottom of the page.  
Raffle tickets are £2  per ticket/£10 per strip of tickets/£15 for 2 strips of 
tickets.  We will also sell some tickets at the nativity performances. 
 
The raffle will be drawn on 18th December (this is slightly later than the date 
published on the annual calendar).  Parents will be notified this day. 
 
Thank you for your support and generosity. 
 
Kind regards 
 

K Muncaster 
 
Katherine Muncaster 
Headteacher 
 

 


